
From: Fikirte Wagaw <Fikirte.Wagaw@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 2:50 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Allison Arwady <Allison.Arwady@cityofchicago.org>; Maribel Barreto 
<Maribel.Barreto@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: gift acceptance 
 

I am writing to let you know of a gift we are receiving from Double Good.  They reached out to us as part 
of their donation program which they summarize as:  “A little background about the Double 

Good Popcorn Donation program: When the COVID-19 pandemic began to strain communities 
nationwide, our customers wanted to help support the essential workers in their communities while 
supporting causes through our fundraisers. So our Popcorn Donation Program was born. By adding a 
donation item to their purchase, buyers help raise money toward the fundraiser they’re supporting; 
meanwhile, a bag of our ultra-premium popcorn gets shared with the essential workers caring for their 
communities.”  

• They provided up to 4 bags of popcorn bags to the 772 people working on our behalf at 
one of our CDPH locations.  his includes CDPH employees, federal assignees, interns, 
fellows and contractors 

• Each bag of popcorn is $10.00 each, for a total  value of the donation  of $32,040 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
Fikirte 
  
Fikirte Wagaw, MPH 
First Deputy Commissioner 
DePaul Center 
333 S. State Street, Suite 200 
Chicago, IL 60604 
Phone: (312) 747-9891 
Fikirte.Wagaw@cityofchicago.org 
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